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Dear parents and carers, 

Here we are at the end of a very busy and challenging term. Kettering Science Academy has had to deal with the 

ravages of the COVID pandemic which has taken its toll on students and staff, however I feel we have weathered 

the storm and managed to provide an ever improving education provision despite such a challenge. I have 

welcomed the return of our co-curricular programme which many of our students have enjoyed and I look forward 

to extending this with even more activities in the next term. I am pleased that we have been able to offer a 

curriculum extension for our Year 11 and 13 students to help prepare them for next year’s exam series, and to fill 

the gaps in knowledge that may have occurred due to past lockdowns. The academy has been busy getting back 

into an effective routine following last year’s emergency and the staff at KSA have worked tirelessly to live up to 

our belief of ‘being the best we can be’.  

I would like to thank you as parents for all your support in helping us through this term as without you we would 

not achieve as much as we are. I am really pleased to send you a copy of our new news magazine which has been 

produced by the students and the staff which you can access via the following link: 

 https://www.ketteringscienceacademy.org/attachments/download.asp?file=1203&type=pdf  

This magazine I hope will go part of the way to show how hard our students have been working to make life at KSA 

enjoyable and a great place to learn.  

At KSA we understand that life has been very challenging for our students and families over the last 18 months. 

Our Wellbeing Team have created a padlet where you can find useful information about how to help your child if 

you are worried about their mental health or wellbeing https://en-gb.padlet.com/cgreaves3/llwtinrkmvv2xo4z.  

I do hope that you all have a safe half term break and I look forward all the students back on Monday 1st November 

ready to start the term and continue to make progress in their learning.   

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr A Segalini 

Principal 
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